
 

 

 

July 1, 2014 

 

Greetings! 

School’s out and Summer is underway!      That means it’s not too soon to think and plan about 
our time together at Pilgrim Lodge, August 10-16.   Plan to arrive at P.L. between 2 and 4 pm on 
Sun, Aug. 10. 

Once again we will regroup as God’s Detectives for a full week of discovering the mystery of 
God’s love in our midst.    This year the theme is:  Looking for Clues about Jesus and Ourselves. 

Enclosed with this letter is a checklist of items to pack.   Along with these basic things, please 
bring a dark colored T-Shirt for a “Reverse Tie-Dye Craft Project”.    

Also, on Thursday evening, we’ll have our Mystery Dinner.   This year we ask that you come 
dressed in disguise (remember, Sherlock Holmes was a Master of Disguise).    You may want to 
wear a funny hat, or perhaps a simple mask.  By the way, we’ll be decorating masks as an 
Interest Group during the week. 

We are delighted to learn that some changes have already occurred thanks to the Pilgrim Lodge 
Pass-It-On fundraising campaign.   For instance, the Chapel is now accessible!    

What are you looking forward to at Pilgrim Lodge this Summer?  Personally, we can’t wait to 
swim in Lake Cobbosseecontee, worship in the Chapel, sing our favorite songs, make new 
friends, play games, and enjoy s’mores by the campfire!   All of these and more await you in 
August!      

Camp finishes up on Saturday morning, August 16, and campers are to be picked up between 
9:00 and 10:30 am. 

We look forward to seeing you at God’s Detectives Camp! 

Mary Angela and Nick Davis, Deans 

 


